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REGULAR MEETING
July 21, 2021

Session 21-16, The July 21, 2021 Regular Meeting of the Planning Commission was canceled due to the
lack of a quorum by Vice Chair Roberta Highland on Tuesday, July 20, 2021.

ADJOURN
The next Regular Meeting is Wednesday, August 4, 2021 at 6:30 p.m. A worksession is scheduled for 5:30

p.m. All meetings scheduled to be held virtually by Zoom Webinar from the City Hall Cowles Council
Chambers located at 491 E. Pioneer Avenue, Homer, Alaska.
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